
 
 
January 16, 2025 
 
SUBJECT: Invitation for Bids (IFB) 4-2550 

“Replacement of Mechanical Units at the Santa Ana Bus Base” 
Addendum No. 3  

 
Bidders: 
 
This letter comprises Addendum No. 3 to the above captioned IFB issued by the 
Orange County Transportation Authority (Authority).  

 
1. Bidders are advised the Authority has revised the date to respond to 

written questions and approved equals requests scheduled for January 
17, 2025,  due to the amount of questions submitted. An addendum with 
response to written questions and approved equals requests is anticipated 
to be issued  on or about January 30, 2025. 

2. Bidders are advised the Authority has revised the Bid Submittal  Date from 
February 3, 2025 to February 10, 2025. Bids must be submitted at or 
before 11:00 a.m. February 10, 2025. 

Bidders are advised that all changes addressed in this 
Addendum No. 3 shall be incorporated into the final Agreement. 
 
Bidders are reminded to acknowledge receipt of this 
Addendum No. 3 in their “Bid Form”.  
 
Questions regarding this Addendum No. 3 should be directed to the undersigned 
at 714-560-5078 or jmellen@octa.net. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Josie Mellen 
Josie Mellen 
Senior Contract Administrator 
Contracts Administration and Materials Management 
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